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The Weekly report of Kalimpong Animal Shelter (KAS) is as follows:  

 

The KAS team has carried out a rescue operation on a dog this Tuesday. The team was informed of a dog 

from Bidhyang, Kalimpong that the dog was creating trouble for some of the animals there esp. goats and 

deer around trespassing as the forest is very close by from his location at Bidyang. There was a complaint 

the dog had even attacked the deer there so the KAS team was asked to rescue the dog.  

The team caught the dog and brought him to KAS.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dogs from Siliguri and Sikkim, Malli were spayed on 

Monday and following that, the other dog was spayed on 

Wednesday. Owners continue bringing their dogs at KAS 

from neighbouring towns even though they are a little far.  

These owners said they preferred bringing their dogs to 

KAS and getting them checked by Dr. Deo Pandey than 

taking them to any other clinic for their check-up.  
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We are attending to animal outpatients on a daily basis whether it be for general health check-up, 

treatment, minor surgeries, emergency cases, spaying /neutering, etc.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                                                                                                                       Date – 4th to 10th April, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Norden from Holumba had visited KAS on Wednesday to supervise the cattery project. He met 

Mahindra, Arpan and Dr. Deo and discussed about the interior of the cattery for the cats.  
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On Friday, an owned pet dog was brought to KAS for his check-up for not being able to walk properly. The 

dog was wobbling and limping all the more. Upon seeing the dog it was found that his dewclaw was 

ingrown that led to an injury and the toe pad was swelling making it difficult for the dog to move about. 

More to it, the wound had causes bacterial infection. Dr. Deo Pandey suggested of dewclaw removal and 

dressing of the wound along with oral medicine. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

…………………………………………………………………….Thank you…………………………………………………………………… 


